Hannah Elliott

From:

chelsea felker < chelseafelker 5@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:15 PM

To:

Plan

Subject:

Dollar General

EXHIBIT 123

CROOK COUNTY

MAY 2 1 2024

PLANNING DEPT

Hello,

I think the Dollar General would be a great addition to the community. Residents in the area won't have to drive all the way into town for essential items. I also don't see a huge concern with traffic because I think the majority of the people that will shop there will be people in the area. I have seen Dollar General thrive in the communities of Mill City and Madras.

Please include me "In support" of the dollar general!

Sincerely,

Chelsea Felker, Resident of Juniper Canyon

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]